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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Pressures Survey – Keep your responses coming in; Updating your pharmacy’s NHS profile; Dispensing and Supply updates. 
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			Community Pharmacy England is waiting to hear from pharmacy owners and pharmacy team members like you.

The 2025 Pharmacy Pressures Survey is open for a few more weeks, and we would highly value your input. While we have already received a significant number of responses, we would greatly appreciate hearing from more individuals from across the sector. 

This survey aims to gather crucial insights into the challenges faced by community pharmacies. The findings serve as vital evidence in supporting the case for community pharmacy, as well as providing crucial detail in briefings for MPs and journalists.

There are two separate surveys that will remain open until 23.59 on 28th February 2025:
1. Pharmacy business owners/head office representatives
1. Pharmacy teams









		Learn more about this year's survey 






		






			Reminder: Update your NHS Profile Manager quarterly
Pharmacy owners are reminded to update NHS Profile Manager every quarter (The NHS contract quarters are 1st April to 30th June; 1st July to 30th September; 1st October to 31st December; and 1st January to 31st March). This will help to keep your pharmacy's NHS website and Directory of Service (DoS) profile information up to date.

The NHS Terms of Service require pharmacy owners to check and verify their opening hours, contact information, facilities, and services information each financial quarter. Even if there are no changes, each module should be marked as verified.
Learn more 









		






			Dispensing and Supply Updates
Rolled over price concessions for February 2025
A number of price concessions granted last month have been confirmed as eligible to roll over to February 2025. The rolling over of certain concessionary prices was agreed as part of an ongoing review of the price concession setting system for community pharmacies. See which concessions have been rolled over

Supply Notices
Updates have been issued on the availability and supply of the following items (click the hyperlinks below for more information):
1. Supply of unlicensed PERT preparations
1. Tier 2 Medicine Supply Notification: Camellia sinensis extract (Catephen® ) 10% ointment Fluorouracil (Efudix® ) 5% cream Imiquimod (Aldara® 5% and Zyclara® 3.75%) cream 250mg sachets
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2025 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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Pressures Survey 2025

Keep your responses coming in

Your feedback will help
demonstrate the impact
of the ongoing crisis in
our sector

Survey closes 11:59 PM
on 28th February 2025

& cpe.org.uk





